
 

  

 

Extension of deadline for abstract submissions 
 
 
 
This Thursday, the 28th, the call for papers deadline was completed for presentations at 
Riao/Optilas 2016. 
 
As of this date we now have 276 participants registered and have received 246 abstracts, 
including oral presentations and posters. In addition, we received 60 requests for student 
scholarships. 
 
Therefore, as a result of the good response, we have decided to extend the abstract 
submission deadline until 20 August. 
 
In addition, we wish to remind you that on 10 September, registration rates will increase 
by 15%, so we invite you to realize payment for registration as soon as possible. 
 
Cordial greetings, 
 

 

 

Dr. Carlos Saavedra Rubilar 

Chairman  

Organizing Committee 

RIAO/Optilas 2016 Conference 

 

 


